
DEC 15
>as'lorida

Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Vice President, Nuclear
Energy Department

P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY

This refers to our meeting held at the Region II office November 28, 1983, at
your request. This meeting related to activities authorized by NRC Operating
License Nos. DPR-31 and DPR-41 for the Turkey Point facilities. This meeting was
attended by myself, Mr. R. C. Lewis, Director, Division of,Project and Resident
Programs, you, and Mr. C. 0. Woody, Manager of Nuclear Energy.

The subject discussed at this meeting related to organizational changes within
your associated nuclear facilities, scheduled administrative building and
simulator construction activities, and recent INPO findings.

It is our opinion that the meeting was beneficial and has provided us with a
better understanding of Florida Power and Light Company's organizational changes
and other attendant issues.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
R. D. Martin

cc: C. 0. Woody, Manager of Nuclear
Energy

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
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